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August 13, 2025 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command 
 
SUBJECT: Call for Proposals - New Horizons for Seniors Program 
 
Memo 46.25 
   
 
Comrades, 
 
The community-based stream of the New Horizons for Seniors Program (NHSP) is a federal 
grant that supports community-based projects. It provides funding for projects that make a 
difference in the lives of seniors and in their communities.  
 
As of August 6, 2025, New Horizons for Seniors Program (NHSP) is now accepting online grant 
applications for community-based projects for the 2025-2026 year. Organizations are invited to 
apply for funding that creates opportunities for seniors to be more connected, supported and 
active members of their communities. 
 
Projects need to reflect national priorities: 

• Supporting healthy aging 
• Preventing senior abuse 
• Celebrating diversity and promoting inclusion 
• And supporting financial security 

 
Branches who may require some guidance with completing the application are encouraged to 
reach out to their Branch Operations Advisor, Darryn Langstaff or Tony Rushworth: 

• Darryn Langstaff (darryn.langstaff@legionbcyukon.ca) 
• Tony Rushworth (tony.rushworth@legionbcyukon.ca) 

 
Deadline to submit applications is September 17, 2025 at 3:00pm EST.  
 
The online application and applicant guide will only be available on the Employment and Social 
Development Canada (ESDC) website. You can also visit the webpage of other programs funded 
by ESDC for more information. 
   
In Comradeship, 
 
Michelle 
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